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Notice is hereby given that MUA Ltd has obtained an extension from 

the Stock Exchange of Mauritius to publish its abridged audited 

annual financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2023 

up to the 30th June 2024 to enable completion of the audit exercise 

further to the transition to the International Accounting Standard 

IFRS 17 applicable to insurers. This is in line with the revised 

reporting deadline as granted by the Financial Services Commission.

This communiqué is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and to the Securities (Disclosure
Obligations of Reporting Issuers) Rules 2007.

The Board of Directors of MUA Ltd accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the 
information contained in this communiqué.
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